Livonia Public Schools

Business Services Office

Date: August 16, 2011
To: Randy A. Liepa, Ph.D.

From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

Re: Results of Food Service Equipment Bid
We would like to discuss the Food Service equipment bid at the Finance

Committee on Monday, August 22, 2011. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

LA/kp



Livonia Public Schools

Business Services Office

Date: August 22, 2011

To:  Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent
From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services
Re: Food Service Equipment Bid

On August 10, 2011 a bid for food service equipment was sent to vendors. We
received four responses and they are listed on the attached bid tabulation.

Kristen Hennessey, Food Service Supervisor has reviewed the bids and has
recommended that we accept the lowest bid of $57,887 from Bell/Sons; a Wayne
County vendor.

This equipment will be used in the district for the three high schools for the new
food service program.

LA/kp

Attachment



00°.88'ZS § | T7'888'LS § | €€°86%09 S| 1€945869 $ piq iejol
aAoqe papnpull LT'T60C § | EE'ETST S | 88'88¢‘T S aoejd u13as Aaajjaqg
00°006TT S| 80°€66'6T $ | 00°ST8‘TT Ss|oLzLo'se S |E YdIMPUES 133UN0) palesasiyay
00°€ST'ST S| 09°1TZ'9Z § | 0O'STY'ST S|zLsoz'gz s |v 8|qeL 10H -491uno) uInIaS
00656 S|8Tsk6 S| 00798 S | YT'9v0'T ST 9|43 JJ0M
00°0S2'E S| 94'68S58°E  § | 00'SHY'E S| €8'919°¢ ST SABMOIDIN
00°S2T's S| Zh'160's S | 00'8EV'L S| voove's ST SUIAQ UOIIIBAUO)
suos/||o9 Jeispion|  yuws/pioyelrs 0osAg|  Ajyuenp juawdinbg

Suialas pue daud -y Hed -5Wwal) pig

110Z°LT 3sn3ny




Livonia Public Schools

Business Services Office
Date: August 16, 2011
To:  RandyA. Liepa, Ph.D.

From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

Re:  Results of Food Service Equipment Bid
We would like to discuss the Food Service equipment bid at the Finance

Committee on Monday, August 22, 2011. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

LA/kp



Livonia Public Schools

Business Services Office

Date: August 22, 2011

To:  Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent
From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services
Re: Food Service Equipment Bid

On August 10, 2011 a bid for food service equipment was sent to vendors. We
received four responses and they are listed on the attached bid tabulation.

Kristen Hennessey, Food Service Supervisor has reviewed the bids and has
recommended that we accept the lowest bid of $57,887 from Bell/Sons; a Wayne
County vendor.

This equipment will be used in the district for the three high schools for the new
food service program.

LA/kp

Attachment



00°/88°4S S| TT'888'LS § | €€'86¥'09 S| T€945'S9  $ Plq|elol
aAoqe papnpulf LT'T60C $ | EE'ETIS'T S | 88'88€'T S ae|d u11as Aanijaq
00'006°2¢ S | 80'€666T S | DO'STB'TZ S|oLzeo'sr s |e YdIMPUES 133uno) pajeladiijay
00'€ST'ST  $|09'TTT'9Z $ [ 00'STP'ST S| zLsoz'8 S| a|qel 10H -J93uno) Suiniss
00'6S6 $|8T'S¥6 S| 00798 S| #T9Y0T S|t 9|qe1 J1I0M
00°0SL'E $ 194555 S | 00'SvP'E S | €8'919°E S|t DABMOIIIN
00'SZ1'S S| Tr'160's S | 00'8EV'L S| v0'ovT's S|t SUIAQ UOIJI3AU0D
suos/)iag Je1S Poo|  yuws/pioyels odsAg|  Anuenp juawdinb3

Buinias pue daud -y Hed -swal| pig

TTOZ LT 3sn3ny



